
 
Dear Committee Members, 
 
I’m writing to ask you to support the Data Privacy Amendment for SB 303. 
 
I and the many Oregonians who voted for Measure 109 were optimistic that responsible 
psilocybin therapy would help many of our citizens suffering from untreatable PTSD. We’re less 
hopeful if SB 303 passes unamended.  
 
SB 303 impinges on patient’s privacy, and the people who would most benefit from Measure 
109 could be reluctant to give up that privacy. I know I would. 
 
Please keep the intentions of Measure 109 alive and preserve the will of your fellow Oregonians 
who approved it: fix SB 303 by allowing the Data Privacy Amendment. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
Thomas Huminski 
Portland 
 


